
New website of the Unité de D.I.P.
– Université Libre de Bruxelles
On February  1st,  2007,  the  new website  (in  French)  of  the  Unité  de  droit
international privé (Centre de droit privé, Faculté de Droit) de l’Université Libre
de Bruxelles, directed by Prof. Nadine Watté, has been launched online.

The site provides a complete coverage of the different sectors of conflict of laws
and jurisdictions, with useful references to legal texts, literature and cases. A
special attention is obviously dedicated to Belgian PIL and the development of EC
action  in  this  field  (including  short  summaries  of  ECJ  case-law  on  Brussels
Convention and Brussels I Regulation). An older version of the site, whose content
has not yet been transferred in the new one, can be found here.
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